
Medicaid Reimbursement for Mental Health Rehabilitation Services Bill
Advances

11/27/2024

Senate Bill 2606, introduced in the New Jersey State Senate on February 8, 2024, was just passed by the Senate on October 28,
2024. It is currently before the Assembly Aging and Human Services Committee. This Bill if passed would require Medicaid
reimbursement of mental health rehabilitation services provided via a clubhouse program. A “clubhouse program” is defined as
a non-residential, community-based psychosocial rehabilitation program accredited by Clubhouse International. Clubhouse
International is a nonprofit organization that assists people with mental illness by creating community-based recovery programs.
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